
 

Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board Agenda 29 July 2003 

14. APPLICATION FOR INSTALLATION OF POSTER BOLLARDS – LINCOLN ROAD 
 

Officer responsible Author 
City Streets Manager Weng-Kei Chen, DDI 941-8655;  

Elaine Greaves, Community Secy, DDI 941-5105 

 
 The purpose of this report is to seek the Board’s recommendation to the Central City Streets 

Subcommittee for the placement of cylindrical bollards on legal roads.  These bollards will be supplied 
and installed by Phantom Bill Stickers Limited in accordance with the agreement entered into with the 
Council. 

 
 BACKGROUND 
 
 The city has 50 cylindrical postal bollards built over the last 15 years, and in April 2002 the Council 

entered into a formal agreement with Phantom Bill Stickers Limited to replace these bollards with the 
company’s new bollards, and the construction of an additional 50 bollards by December 2005.  The 
new design is as shown in the application attached.  The attachments show the bollards superimposed 
onto the existing road space. 

 
 At the October 2002 Council meeting the company was given approval for the replacement of 

32 bollards in the central city area, and has now applied for an additional 27 sites.  Two applications 
are in the Spreydon/Heathcote area.  These are: 

 
 (1) LR1 – Lincoln Road 
 (2) LR2 – Lincoln Road 
 
 Assessments of their suitability have been carried out by the City Streets Unit and the Urban Design 

Team.  Matters requiring consideration were: 
 
 ! Vehicle traffic safety 
 ! Pedestrian movements 
 ! Access issue with relation to property 
 ! Utility services 
 ! Effect on businesses, eg door entrance, window displays 
 ! Sensitive environments, eg riverbank, historic buildings, etc 
 
 CONCLUSION 
 
 Staff are satisfied with the two applications made and ask the Board to recommend to the Central City 

Streets Subcommittee installation of two poster bollards in the locations stated. 
 
 As part of the Poster Bollard Installation Approval process, Phantom Bill Stickers Limited will be 

required to consult with adjacent property owners and occupiers on this proposal. 
 
 Staff 
 Recommendation: That the Board recommend the Central City Streets Subcommittee approve 

the installation of two poster bollards  (LR1 and LR2) on Lincoln Road. 
 
 Chairman’s 
 Recommendation:  Consideration could be given to having the bollard include “Addingtown” as a 

place name.  For discussion. 

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


